
SNWS 
Box 31 

Waterloo, Iowa 

ìair. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnut port, 
Pennslvania 

Dear Kermit: 

THE RADIO VOICE OF 

etoeif,e /egged 

January 8, 195 

1090 KC. 

1000 Watts 

Many thanks for you excellent report stating that 
you heard our special DX program from l NWS. 

Your report has been checked with the program log 
and has been found to be correct. This letter is 
VERIFICATION of your reception of KNW S on November8, 1954 
from 2:00 AM... t o 2:32 AM CST on 1090 Kc . 

We were really happy to receive so many reports from 
NRC members thoughout the country. A total of 74 reports 
from 28 states, Canada, and New Zealand were received. 

We enjoyed putting on this program for the Nat iDnal 
Radio Club, and if you are ever in the vicinity be sure 

and drop in on us or KNWS. 

Thanks again for tuning us in and best of DX to you 

in the future. Sorry for delay in answering. 

Yours, 
C oc 

VVater].00 NRC'ers 

Charles Frank, Chief Lngáneer 


